
 

Helvellyn Road, Southampton, SO16 4AS                          Executive Headteacher: Mr D Constable-Phelps 

 
 

29 November 2022 
 
 
 

Mason Moor Nursery – Parent & Community Consultation 
 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
Further to your questions in relation to the YMCA Nursery, at the recent Parent Forum, I am 
writing to let you know about the next steps. 
 
A consultation will run between Monday 28 November to Friday 6 January 2023. 
 
Information in relation to the consultation is available from the school website here:  
 
https://www.masonmoorprimary.co.uk/page/?title=NURSERY+CONSULTATION&pid=48  
 
A public meeting will be held in our school hall on 8 December 2022 at 4pm 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr D Constable-Phelps 
Executive Headteacher 

 
 
 
 


